
FAQ 

What is Sidewalk Saturdays? 
Sidewalk Saturdays is a celebration of local community, creativity and collaboration as local 
brands, artists, and musicians come together to share their craft on the sidewalks of Downtown 
Phoenix.   

When is Sidewalk Saturdays? 
This is a seasonal market that takes place on Saturdays from 9 a.m. - 2 p.m. outside The 
Churchill and across Downtown Phoenix.  

How many vendors do you accept each season? 
At this time we have space for about 20 vendors with intention to expand to more locations in 
the neighborhood.  We are committed to supporting new and expanding artisans in the 
Downtown Community. 

How do I become a Vendor? 
You can apply to become a vendor for the upcoming market dates at 
www.sidewalksaturdays.com 

Who can be a vendor? 
We give preference to artisans in Arizona.  Food and beverage vendors are limited but we do 
welcome pastry and dessert vendors to apply. 

When will I be notified if I am accepted as a vendor? 
About a month before the season begins.   
Fall Market:  August 31-Sept 3 
Winter Market: December 1, 2022 
Spring Market: March 1, 2022 
Summer Market:  June 1, 2022 

Can I apply to volunteer? 
Yes! Please.  Sidewalk Saturday has always intended to be a community-led project with 
artisans and creative brands at the helm. Please email Sidewalksaturdaysphx@gmail.com with 
your inquiry and we’ll go from there. 

I filled out an application, but I haven’t heard back. What’s up with that? 
We are so grateful for an increased interest in this intimate (yet mighty) markett and we do our 
best to reply to all applicants. If you filled out an application and have been accepted into the 
market, you will get a confirmation email and a welcome letter from our market coordinator with 
details about the upcoming market. You are welcome to email us at anytime with questions at 
sidewalksaturdaysphx@gmail.com 

I filled out an application for the last market, do I need to reapply for future markets? 
Yes, every season requires a new application!  

mailto:Sidewalksaturdaysphx@gmail.com


What are the vendor fees and requirements? 
Vendor fees are $55 per vendor/per market. All vendors must provide their own set up, which 
includes an 8ft table (max), small display, and umbrella.  For the sidewalks outside of The 
Churchill we do not allow tents due to limited space. 

Do I need to bring my own table? 
Yes!  

Do you have tents or umbrellas available? 
Unfortunately, we do not have umbrella’s available for everyone which is why we strongly 
encourage you to invest in your own for market attendance. The sidewalk does not offer enough 
space for each vendor to bring a pop up tent and therefore we ask that you only bring your table 
+ umbrella. 

Do I need to have an EIN number? 
That’s ideal, yes! 

Do I need to have a TPT License? 
As long as you’re selling a good or service in Arizona, whether or not you have employees, you 
need to have a Tax Privilege Transaction number to set up for Sidewalk Saturdays. Find more 
information here. 


